January 21, 2022
The Land Management Bureau

Department of Environment and Natural Resources
mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph 
Occidental Mindoro
Sir:

Lot Nos. “1,” “2” and “4” 

in the names of Anastacio Pablo, Paula Pablo and Florida Pablo 
We have written a letter addressed to DENR MIMAROPA, L & S Building 1515 Roxas Blvd. Metro Manila via grab driven by Nelson Antonio (mobile no. 0915 1138442) on Monday, January 10, 2022. However on that day, the DENR Office refused to receive any document since the entire building was disinfected and was instructed to return the next day. 

Thus on the next day, the letter was re-sent by the same grab driver and was received by the DENR Receptionist since the building’s security disallows entry of any person.

Thus to reiterate the letter, we are attaching the cover letter with all the attachments to your office, following-up the earlier letter sent to your office on Tuesday, January 11, 2022. We also sent a letter to LMB Quezon Avenue to its official website today.
Thank you.

Joselito O. Carino 

(Representing Anastacio Pablo, Paula Pablo and Florida Pablo)

Barangay Central, San Jose Occidental Mindoro 5100

Mobile No. +63 906-210-2000

Email address:jcarino008@gmail.com

